
 

KS1 SATS 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Next week, our year two children will be sitting tests to assess their understanding of 

reading, spelling, grammar and maths. These tests are used for us to gauge your child’s 

educational progress in Key Stage One.  

 

As a school, we will be approaching the tests very informally. The children have been told 

that they will be doing some ‘quizzes’ next week to check what they have remembered 

from their learning in Key Stage One. Children will be released in small groups to do their 

tests with myself (Monday-Wednesday) and Miss Scrivener (Thursday). It is important to us 

that the children do not feel pressured or stressed during this time, the school week will be 

kept as normal as possible.  

 

KS1 have made so much progress this year. They have all worked incredibly hard and we 

are so very proud of each and every one of our pupils! 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 

(jhenderson@birklandsschool.co.uk). 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Mrs Henderson  
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